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6th February 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 3 trip to the Ashmolean Museum 

As part of our topic work on the Ancient Egyptians and their artwork we have been given the opportunity 
to enhance the children’s learning by visiting the Ashmolean Museum in Oxford on Monday 13th March 
2023. We would kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £20 to cover the cost of the trip, which includes 
a taught session around the Ancient Egypt exhibitions and the coach to transport us there and back.  
 
In History this term, Year 3 are focusing on the Ancient Egyptians and their artwork in our Art lessons. The 
trip will consist of a self-guided tour of the museum in the morning and then after lunch this will be 
followed up by a taught session around the Ancient Egypt exhibitions. The taught session will be led by 
experts of the museum and of Ancient Egypt, which is a wonderful and valuable luxury. Having the 
opportunity to be so close to such ancient, amazing artefacts is an aspect of the trip that I’m sure will 
excite and inspire the children during their History and Art lessons.   
 
The coach will be leaving promptly at 9 am in order to take advantage of all the exciting activities that 
have been arranged for us.  As such, we would ask that all children be present in school at 8.40 am ready 
for an 8.55 am register. We will be returning to school by 3.20 pm for regular pick up. Children will need to 
bring a packed lunch and water bottle.  
 

Contributions may be made by cash or cheque (made payable to Hughenden Primary School), or you can 
pay online via the ParentPay website, where you can also give your consent. Unfortunately, without 
adequate funding the trip may be cancelled.   
  
Please can we have voluntary contributions and permission slips by Monday 6th March 2023. If you have 
any queries, please contact the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Wyatt 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
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